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Inbound Columbus AFB UPT Students In-Processing during COVID-19 Crisis 

Congrats on your upcoming training at Columbus AFB! 

With the ongoing COVID-19 crisis affecting the United States and world at large, the 14FTW/CC has 

implemented base-specific precautionary measures, in-line with the State of Mississippi and CDC 

guidance. This is to protect the base population, nearby communities, and facilities. Below are 

some initial steps and notes to better prepare for your arrival under these unusual times: 

A) Download the 14FTW App on the Apple or Android Store

a. Reference the “COVID-19” tab and “Welcome” tab

b. COVID-19 WG/CC or OG/CC policies supersede many processes found on the 
“Welcome” tab

B) Verify all those traveling with you to CAFB have a military ID

a. If not, and non DOD-ID holders will require base access, then a waiver can be 
pursued by calling in to Transition Flight (see below)

C) Contact the Transition Managers (Commercial: 662-434-7618) before starting travel to 
Columbus

a. Transition Managers are casual officers awaiting pilot training that assist with in-

processing/RIPs/and any other issues for students awaiting their UPT start

b. Calling a TM before your trip will help clear up any “snags” before you arrive

D) For urgent matters, contact Capt Gerald Luna (Trans Flt/CC – 662-434-2801) or Capt Tyler 
Laska (Asst. Trans Flt/CC – 662-434-2680)

V/r, 

Capt Gerald Luna 

14th Student Squadron, Transition Flight Commander 

662-434-2801


